

Office of Global Affairs Stony Brook, NY 11794-3379

TEL: 631.632.7656 FAX: 631.632.1396

尊敬的陆明局长:

今年六月我和石溪校长去国家外专局拜访您已有两个多月了。经学校董事会讨论通过,校长已在 "境外培训合作框架协议"上签字,现寄上请甲方签字后生效。

作为主管外事和国际合作副校长的我为石溪大学和国家外专局今后的合作充满信心。我们会以高精尖的培养理念为 国内有关部门和领域设计培训专业人才。

希望外专局以后直接和我联系。我会协调全校力量打造培训项目品牌。

我的联系方式是:

Email: jun.liu@stonybrook.edu

Office Phone: 001 631-6327656

Cell Phone: 001-678-642-6205

微信: 678-642-6205

祝,

万事如意,合作愉快!

刘骏





OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Stony Brook, NY 11794-0701 P 631.632.6265 F 631.632.6621 stonybrook.edu

June 28, 2016

Lu Ming
Deputy Director-General
State Administration of Foreign Experts Affairs
Beijing Friendship Hotel
No. 1 Zhongguancun South Street
Beijing 100873
China

Dear Mr. Ming,

It was a pleasure to meet you for the first time and learn about the mission of SAFEA. The relationship between Stony Brook and SAFEA spans more than a decade, training young leaders in the areas of technology, big data and English language. In the coming years, we hope to move to the next stage in our relationship and build on new opportunities.

Stony Brook is ranked in the top 100 universities in the America, and is placed within the top one percent of institutions worldwide. We are looking far beyond our borders to cultivate educational and research collaborations beneficial to the Stony Brook community, our partners, and society. In this vein, we are launching a new global strategy aimed at supporting our global sites, expanding our global presence, and streamlining our global initiatives. Through strategic partnerships, we aim to produce globally minded students and engage faculty with compatriots around the world to create life-changing discoveries and solve problems facing the world today.

Stony Brook is committed to expanding our partnership with SAFEA. We are poised to offer customized training for governments agencies in previously identified areas, as well as new fields like business, biomedicine and the social sciences. I am pleased that Dr. Jun Liu has taken charge of Stony Brook's Global Affairs. He will be in contact with you to continue dialogue on present and future collaborations.

As we discussed, my specialty is in biosecurity. I'm happy to offer my expertise and speak at proper conferences and meetings in China in my role as Chair of the National Science Advisory Board for Biosecurity in the United States. I look forward to growing Stony Brook's relationship with SAFEA and providing training to future leadership delegations.

Sincerely,

Samuel Stanley, MD

President

FAR BEYOND